
From: Julia Heller  
Sent: 13 February 2022 18:41 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/0419T 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
I wish to object to the cutting down of trees opposite St George the Martyr 
Primary School. 
 
I urge you to consider whether there are alternative solutions. 
 
These trees are of huge ecological value and should only be destroyed as a 
very last resort if no other solution can be found. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Julia Heller 
 
 


